
 
 

 
Autumn Brockman, MD 
 "Successful Resuscitation of Massive Intraoperative 

Pulmonary Embolus" ASA medically challenging case 
presentation, 2015 

Viet Cai, MD   
 Shih J, Cai VL, Gilligan CJ, Hirsch JA, Rodrigues C, 

Irani ZD. Novel method for Sacral Plexus 
Radiofrequency Ablation using an image guided 
modified seldinger approach: Technical note. Pain 
Physician. Manuscript accepted for publication. 

Stanley Eosakul, MD  
 “Learning Preferences of Anesthesia Residents: A 

Single Institution Study” IARS abstract poster 
presentation, 2016 

 “Learning Preferences of Anesthesia Residents: A 
Single Institution Study” SEA abstract oral 
presentation, 2016 

 

Irina Fishman, MD  
 "Intraoperative Circulatory Failure in a Case of 

Undiagnosed Severe Aortic Stenosis" manuscript 
received by Journal of Clinical Anesthesia 

Abirami Kumaresan, MD   
 “The Effects of Prone Positioning on Transpulmonary 

Pressures and End Expiratory Volumes in Healthy 
Patients” poster accepted for American Thoracic 
Society conference 

Aaron Mittel, MD 
 Book chapter on ARDS/TRALI/TACO Perioperative 

Crisis Management 
 Complex Case Report presented at ASA conference, 

2015  
 Article examining recent clinical trials of hypothermia 

for traumatic brain injury with Dr. Shaefi and Dr. 
Kasper published in Surgical Neurology International 

 Course instructor for 2015-2016 Anesthesia Interns' 
Quality Improvement Rotation 

 "Myocardial gene expression is altered in patients 
developing postoperative atrial fibrillation” SCA 
abstract presentation, 2015 

 Co-investigator mentored by  Dr. Subramanium on new 
study protocol, "Impact of chronic beta-blockade on 
post-induction pulse pressure variation in surgical 
patients" 

 “Impact of heart rate on post-induction pulse pressure 
variation in non-lung injured patients” IARS abstract 
poster presentation, 2016 

 


